
 

 

 

Jan 21 2025 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 
I’m Venus Carpenter and I would like to say how happy I am to be a AFLAC client. 
 
I spoke with Seraphim Wood who patiently walked me through every question I 
had concerning the program.  My nature is to be preconscious as we all tend to be 
in this strange world of ours.   I felt confident that I was making the best choices 
for myself and my future.   
 
Many thanks to you Seraphim, you are a heaven sent. 
 
 
Venus Carpenter 
iWeiss Holdings, LLC 
New Jersey 
 


